

Chicago Board of Education • 228 North LaSalle Street • Chicago, Illinois 60601

Ruth B. Love General Superintendent of Schools

April 18, 1983

Dr. Leonidas H. Berry 5142 So. Ellis Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60615

Dear Dr. Berry:

I have personnally examined your interesting book, I Wouldn't Take Nothin' For My Journey.

As Director of the Bureau of Social Studies, I would be pleased to recommend your book to social studies chairpersons for their consideration for use in the classroom and school library.

Sincerely,

alice Aurica Alice Jurica

Director

Bureau of Social Studies

AJ:af

Assistant Superintendent Department of Curriculum

cc: Dr. Ruth B. Love

Dr. Alice C. Blair